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The event highlighted the hard work and
commitment of staff across the department,
reinforcing a strong sense of community and shared
purpose as the year came to a close.

The CCHR Employee Recognition
Event in December was a
memorable celebration of
dedication, teamwork, and
excellence. Colleagues came
together to honor outstanding
contributions, reflect on the year’s
achievements, and enjoy a festive
atmosphere filled with appreciation
and gratitude. 

The celebration was made even
more fun with delicious pizza and a
variety of games that brought out
everyone’s playful side. Laughter and
friendly competition filled the room,
creating a relaxed and joyful vibe
that perfectly complemented the
spirit of recognition and
togetherness.

Sometimes the best team
building happens over a slice
of pizza and a good game.
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